
Version 2.0 May 2023 

Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 

ADVICE 

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 11 July 2025 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area

Locality: Town Reach, Brisbane River 

Activity: Bridge maintenance

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Maintenance works will be carried out on the Kangaroo Point bridge between 0700 hours and 1600 
hours, Monday 14 July to Friday 25 July, excluding weekends. 
 
The works involve a 14-metre barge and associated work boats that will run anchors and set up to 
operate along the length of the bridge. The barge will be moved and positioned by the workboats as 
required, and moored outside of the navigation channel outside work hours.  
 
During work hours, the bridge clearance height will be reduced to approximately 10 metres (measured 
at HAT) due to machinery suspended beneath the bridge as part of the maintenance works. 
 
All vessels navigating under the bridge are advised to proceed with caution. 
 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


